
 We do Business In Accordance with Federal Fair Housing Law 

Public Notice 
July 16, 2025 

Notice is hereby given that the Housing Authority of Brevard County and the Melbourne Housing 

Authority are making changes to update the Model Admission and Continued Occupancy Policy 

(ACOP) 

For 2024, the Model Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy (ACOP) has been brought 

current with all recent HUD requirements and guidance. 

The Policy, in its entirety, can be found at www.habc.us. Comments on the changes can 

be submitted in writing to Doug Wright, 1401 Guava Avenue, Melbourne, FL 32935 or via email 

at dwright@habc.us  
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